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This award was established in loving memory of Dr. Artemis Diamantouros by her family, friends and colleagues.  
Over an academic and professional career that spanned more than 20 years at the University of Toronto and 
Sunnybrook Health Sciences Centre, Artemis provided leadership and mentoring to countless students and 
pharmacists through her teaching, preceptorship, and participation on professional committees.  Her research in 
continuing professional education, pharmacy practice, and knowledge translation and her volunteership in various 
professional organizations fostered expanded pharmacy practice, improved patient care, and intraprofessional 
collaboration.  In addition to her professional achievements, Artemis’ greatest attributes were her ability to 
motivate and inspire colleagues and mentor students to go above and beyond the call of duty.  Her compassion 
and personal warmth towards her patients, co-workers, and students made her someone to aspire to 
professionally and personally.  
 
The Artemis Diamantouros Memorial Award will be presented to a student registered in Year 2, 3 or 4 of the 
PharmD program at the Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy who demonstrates outstanding leadership contributions 
to the pharmacy profession and inspires others to do the same.   
 
The recipient must have achieved a minimum academic standing of Second Class Honours (if enrolled in Year 2 or 
3) or at least a Pass standing in all courses (if enrolled in Year 4).  The recipient must also be eligible for financial 
assistance.   
 
Candidates may be self-nominated or may be nominated by faculty or staff of the Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy.  
No student may receive the award more than once.  The award will not be given if a suitable candidate is not 
identified. 
 
 
Approximate value of the award:  $350 
 
   
 
Application Procedures   
Submit the completed Artemis Diamantouros Memorial Award Application Form electronically to Brenda Thrush, 
Faculty Registrar, Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy (e-mail brenda.thrush@utoronto.ca).  Please note that hand-
written applications will not be accepted. 
 
 
 
Deadline for Submission   
Wednesday, March 25, 2020 
 

 



Artemis Diamantouros Memorial Award Application Form 
 

To be awarded to a student in Year 2, 3 or 4 of the PharmD program at the Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy who 
demonstrates outstanding leadership contributions to the pharmacy profession and inspires others to do the 
same.   
 
The recipient must have achieved a minimum academic standing of Second Class Honours (if enrolled in Year 2 
or 3) or at least a Pass standing in all courses (if enrolled in Year 4).  The recipient must also be eligible for financial 
assistance.   
 
Candidates may be self-nominated or may be nominated by faculty or staff of the Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy.  
No student may receive the award more than once.  The award will not be given if a suitable candidate is not 
identified. 
 
Deadline for submitting application:  Wednesday, March 25, 2020 

 

 Complete this application form by describing your outstanding leadership contributions to the pharmacy 
profession and how you inspire others to do the same.   

 
 Maximum of 250 words. 
 
Personal Information (please complete in full) 
 

Name in Full  

Mailing Address  
 
 
 

Telephone Number  

U of T E-mail Address  

 
 
Declaration  
I certify that the information provided on this application is, to the best of my knowledge, true and complete, and 
I authorize the release of the information contained herein to the appropriate Awards Committee.  I understand 
that any false or incomplete information will invalidate my application. 
 
 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
     Signature       Date                                                     
 

 The University of Toronto respects your privacy.  Personal information that you provide to the University is collected pursuant to section 2(14) of the 
University of Toronto Act, 1971.  It is collected for the purpose of administering admissions, registration, academic programs, university-related student 
activities, activities of student societies, safety, financial assistance and awards, graduation and university advancement, and reporting to government.  The 
University is also required to report student-level enrolment-related data to the Ministry of Training, Colleges and Universities as a condition of its receipt 
of operating grant funding.  The Ministry collects this enrolment data, which includes limited personal information such as Ontario Education Numbers, 
student characteristics and educational outcomes, in order to administer government post-secondary funding, policies and programs, including planning, 
evaluation and monitoring activities.  At all times it will be protected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  If you 
have questions, please refer to www.utoronto.ca/privacy or contact the University’s Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Coordinator, Room 
104, 12 Queen’s Park Crescent West, Toronto, ON, M5S 1A8. 



Please describe your outstanding leadership contributions to the pharmacy profession and how you inspire 
others to do the same.  Maximum 250 words. 
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